
NOTICE TO
EMPLOYEES 

 

FROM THE  
STATE OF FLORIDA 

PUBLIC EMPLOYEES RELATIONS COMMISSION 
 

The attached recertification petition has been filed seeking an election to determine whether certain 
employees desire to be represented by an employee organization for the purpose of collective 
bargaining.  If an election is held, a Notice of Election will be posted giving complete details for voting. 
 
YOU HAVE THE RIGHT UNDER FLORIDA LAW: 

 To self-organization 
 To form, join or assist employee organizations 
 To bargain collectively through a chose n representative 
 To act together for the purpose of collective bargaining or other mutual aid or protection 
 To refrain from any or all such activities 

 
Also, be aware that the State of Florida is a right-to-work state. Membership or non-membership in a 
labor union is not required as a condition of employment, and union membership and payment of 
union dues and assessments are voluntary. Each person has the right to join and pay dues to a labor 
union or to refrain from joining and paying dues to a labor union. No employee may be discriminated 
against in any manner for joining and financially supporting a labor union or for refusing to join or 
financially support a labor union. 
 

PUBLIC EMPLOYEES RELATIONS COMMISSION 
4708 Capital Circle Northwest, Suite 300 

Tallahassee, Florida 32303 
850-488-8641 

THIS IS AN OFFICIAL GOVERNMENT NOTICE  
AND MUST NOT BE DEFACED. 
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